
General KPTO Meeting - April 11, 2024

Welcome: Terri Ahern

School News: Dr. Noro
● PSSAs and CogAT tests upcoming
● Attendance being monitored regularly
● Field trips and learning experiences upcoming
● Volunteers needed 5/22 for JA Biztown
● 5th grade graduation planning going on
● Interviewing for various positions
● Classroom rosters being worked on for next school year

Fundraising: Courtney Cerniglia
● Yeti raffle just finished

○ Raised just under $5,000
● Meat raffle raised about $5, 000
● Flower sale ends Friday

○ Delivery 4/26
● Ongoing account with Sarris

Nominating Committee: Courtney Cerniglia
● 1 nomination accepted for President
● 2 nominations accepted for Vice President
● Need to ask for bios to be turned in by Friday 4/19

○ Erin will send Courtney example

5th Grade Committee: Erin Berdik
● Penny wars raised just under $900
● Yard sign sale going on
● Billboard signatures being turned in
● Dr. Noro and Terri working on ½ mural for gift
● Save the dates being sent out
● Meeting next week to finalize details
● Good turnout for 4th grade parents for next year’s committee

Teacher Appreciation: Terri Ahern for Keri Geidel
● May 6-10



● VIP week theme
● Flyer going out tomorrow

Summer Send Off: Courtney Cerniglia
● June 5
● Email went out to prospective volunteers for committee
● 2 bounce houses
● 2 Kona Trucks
● DJ
● Minute to win it games
● Need more face painters

Budget: Terri Ahern for Tamra McClafferty

January Minutes: Erin Berdik
● Courtney Cerniglia motioned to approve
● Lindsay McCloskey seconded

Courtney Cerniglia motioned to adjourn meeting
Lindsay McCloskey seconded

Next Meeting: May 16 6:30 pm

In attendance: Dr. Noro, Margaret Castelli, Libby Ferda, Lindsay McCloskey, Erin Berdik, Terri
Ahern, Courtney Cerniglia


